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State Representative Mark Spreitzer Applauds Governor’s Veto of Anti-Voter Bills 

 
BELOIT - State Representative Mark Spreitzer, the Assembly Democratic Caucus Chair and ranking 
Democrat on the Assembly Committee on Campaigns and Elections, issued the following statement in 
response to Governor Tony Evers vetoing six anti-voter bills passed by Legislative Republicans: 
 
“These anti-voter bills represent Republicans’ collective attempt to ignore the will of the people and 
use right-wing conspiracy theories to justify voter suppression. These bills would have made the 
electoral experience worse for voters across our state, and I am glad that the Governor vetoed these 
anti-voter bills.” 
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